

Greenhill Newsletter



Greenhill Academy will have a 'Summer fayre' on Weds 10th July starting at 3.30pm.

To make this a success, we are asking for donations from all our families.

- Please donate a 'Bottle' on Tues 9th July.
- Please donate a 'Soft toy' on Weds 10th July.
- Please donate any unwanted gifts for our Tombola

Why don't you try...

Greenhill News

Thank you to all the parents who attended our Parent forum on Thursday afternoon, it was lovely to see you all and we value your feedback. During the meeting we discussed the outcomes from the parent survey and our next steps which included: increasing parents' awareness of what children will learn during the year; working together to improve attendance and increasing parental involvement. Parents had fantastic ideas to share on how to increase parent/school communication and raise attendance. There was also the concern raised around parking outside of school. Parking on school 'keep-clear zigzags' is dangerous and illegal. They are there to protect the safety of your children. Vehicles that park on school keep-clear zigzags can obstruct the vision of children, making it dangerous when they are crossing the road. You can also be issued a penalty charge notice from enforcement officers patrolling the area. Use the link below to find out more information from Oldham's website. Parking outside schools | Road safety | Oldham Council

Reminders - To support our Summer fayre, if you have any unwanted gifts that we can use for our Tombola stall, they would be gratefully received.



Whole School

Attendance 92.31%

Our ATTENDANCE HEROES this week were: Week Beginning: 1st July 2024

U3 am – 90.67%	U3 pm – 74.67%
N am - 86.52	N pm - 85
Inclusion Hub - 75.56%	
Class 1 – 88.28%	Class 2 – 94.86%
Class 3 – 96.79%	Class 4 – 98.57%
Class 5 – 88.13%	Class 6 – 94.14%
Class 7 – 95%	Class 8 – 92.5%
Class 9 – 94.83%	Class 10 – 90.34%
Class 11 – 95%	Class 12 – 92.9%
Class 13 – 97.39%	Class 14 – 96%



Greenhill's Stars!

U3 am - Fatima for being so independent in class	U3 pm - Anaya for trying new things
Nursery am – Keyaan for joining in with dancing.	Nursery pm - Idris for fantastic Maths learning.
Class 1 - Aiza for super maths learning!	Class 2 – Fatima - for super Maths learning!
Class 3 – Summayah - for being an all round superstar!	Class 4 – Dawud for trying his best this week and being a little superstar!
Class 5 - Mizan for trying his best to improve his handwriting!	Class 6 - Shaan for his wonderful smile.
Class 7 – Bilal for his incredible learning this week!	Class 8 - Anaya for fantastic progress in all her learning.
Class 9 - Khayyam for super drama and supporting a new child.	Class 10 – Abdul Rahman for fantastic Maths results in his tests during Assessment week. Well done
Class 11 –Khaira, for outstanding effort and resilience throughout two assessment weeks.	Class 12 – Subhan for his fantastic effort during assessment week
Class 13 – Izaan, for determination to complete his writing.	Class 14 - Hasan A for always showing a kind and caring nature towards his peers

Inclusion hub - Ismaeel for using more key words when speaking in class and at home.

This week's learning... by 'Class 6 and Class 13'

Have a look on Class 6's Blog to see the learning they have been doing this









Year 6 have enjoyed their transition days at their high schools this week! They had a lot of exciting stories to tell their teachers when they came into school and had a buzz of excitement for their next chapter of schooling ahead!